
 
705 W. Beecher St. Adrian MI 49221 
517-263-3463 | lenhumanesoc.org



Like so many of you, we had hoped that once 
2020 was gone, so were all the obstacles that 
came along with the pandemic. However, 2021 
actually turned out to be one of the most  
challenging of years for us at Lenawee Humane 
Society. We worked long days, crazy weeks, short 
staffed and even had to halt on animal intakes for 
a bit, due to minimal staffing. Some of our goals 

had to be moved to 2022. We shifted and adjusted our focus to match 
our reality.  With determination, dedication, faith, hope and love we got 
through the year and saved many lives in the process. 

It is with the sincerest of gratitude that we thank you for cheering us on, 
believing in us and supporting our mission with your time, your talent 
and your treasure. It is because of you that we hold our head up high 
and look forward to a very successful new year. We can’t wait to see all 
the good things 2022 will bring and we look forward to sharing these 
accomplishments with you. 

With much gratitude  
on behalf of all of our  
furry friends,

Marcie Cornell
Executive Director 
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Did you know?
We receive no  

government funding.  
Our doors remain open  

because of you.

DONATIONS 38%

FUNDRAISERS 28%

CLINIC 18%

SHELTER 11%

OTHER 5%

2021 Income

MembersSpencer-Lowry Legacy Society
Paul & Pat Amaranth

Marcie Cornell 
Nurse Don 

George McCreedy

Millie & Ron Pruett
Paul & Jennifer Rupert 
Jeff & Laura Tagsold

Become a  
Spencer-Lowry  
Legacy Member 

when you include 
Lenawee Humane 

Society in your estate 
plans and/or planned 

giving.


